
 

 

 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Embassy-on-Wheels in Al Khobar  
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 

14-15 March 2025 

 
(Riyadh, 10 March 2025) – The Philippine Embassy in Riyadh informs the public that 
Embassy-on-Wheels (EOW) will be conducted in Al Khobar, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 
from 14 to 15 March 2025. Following are the details of the services to be provided: 
 

SERVICE APPOINTMENT 
SCHEDULE 

Friday Saturday 

Passport-related 
Required 

8:00 AM – 
5:00 PM 

8:00 AM – 
12:00PM 

Notarial / Authentication 

Assistance-to-Nationals (ATN) 

Walk-in 

Civil Registry  
(Cut-off time 1 hour before 
closing) 
 

Releasing of Passport 

SSS 

 

The Embassy-on-Wheels will be held at: 
 

MORA HOTEL, Al KHOBAR 
Al Khobar, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 
Email: sales@hpc-hospitality.com 

www.hpc-hospitality.com 
 

Appointment slots will be made available on 12 March 2025 (Wednesday). 
 

Applicants for PASSPORT renewal / issuance can book an appointment through the 
DFA Global Online Appointment System (GOAS) at https://www.passport.gov.ph/.  
 

Applicants for NOTARIAL / AUTHENTICATION services can book an appointment 
through https://riyadhpe.com/.   
 

Please BRING CASH to pay for the services since the Embassy does not have the 
facility for card / debit payments.  
 

For more information, you may contact the Consular Section by calling telephone no. 
056-9893301 and/or sending an e-mail to: consular@philembassy-riyadh.org  
 
END. 
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